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LD 104, as proposed, presents serious concerns for small business owners, individual 
rights, local communities, etc. The practical effects will be deeply harmful to the 
people it claims to help.
This bill threatens to increase financial strain, reduce personal freedom, endanger 
jobs, overregulate small enterprises, etc.
Maine prides itself on being a state that values independence, common sense, and 
community. LD 104 runs counter to those values. It inserts unnecessary state 
oversight where there should be trust in individuals and local decision-makers to 
govern themselves.
I respectfully urge this committee to vote "Ought Not to Pass" on LD 104. Let’s 
preserve the principles that make Maine a place where people and businesses can 
thrive.
Thank you for your time and consideration.


